
From: "Richard Dewinetz" < > 
To: "bmabberley" <bmabberley@islandstrust.bc.ca>, "lgauvreau" 
<lgauvreau@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 1:54:02 PM 
Subject: Rezoning for DL85 & DL86 
 
We believe that both of these rezoning requests are of huge benefit to the community at 
large,  
the local Natives and they both offer a funding proposal for our much needed affordable 
housing. 
The other major issue is that the forests in these lands will be properly  
managed with residents living on their own land. 
We urge the LTC to approve both of these rezoning applications. 
Sincerely  
Richard & Evelyn Dewinetz 
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